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Dear families and friends,  
 

I hope this finds you well. Please find enclosed 
the activities that we have coming up in October . 
The activity timetable is subject to change as we 
want to keep it person -centered, however, any 
external activities coming into the home will 
remain unchanged.  

 
At the start of September during the heatwave 

a few of us went on a boat trip down by the 
harbourside  with All Aboard Watersports . We 
took off from the Cottage Landing and went all the 
way up  to  Feeder Road, as we approached Feeder 
Road we then turned back.  It was wonderful to see 
Bristol from the view of the harbour . 

 
We continued to have more outings with trips 

to the park (sometimes playing cricket),  sometimes 
going for an autumnal walk , a trip to a c afé and 
another trip to the pub.  

 
�:�H�·�Y�H��been  playing giant Snakes and 

Ladders, having a musical s sing - a - along  with 
pom -poms  and instruments , playing a cup and ball 
game  where you throw pin g pong balls into cups , 
listening to reggae in the lounge , painting pictures 
and drawing a portrait  �D�Q�G���L�W�·�V���D�O�Z�D�\�V���V�R�� �O�R�Y�H�O�\��
to see residents socialising with one another and 
getting to know each other. �:�H�·�Y�H���K�D�G���V�W�R�U�\�W�H�O�O�L�Q�J��
sessions  and even attempted to write our own 
story  �D�Q�G�� �Z�H�·�Y�H�� �K�D�G discussions, reminiscen ce, 
and a quiz about names . 


